
JUNE 18-20, 2019 
MARRIOTT GRIFFIN GATE, LEXINGTON, KY 

Kentucky’s 6th Annual 
System of Care Academy 

Supporting Social &  

Emotional Health 

Across the Lifespan:  

It Starts with Us  

The Department for Behavioral Health, Developmental & Intellectual 
Disabilities and Eastern Kentucky University invite primary care providers, 
clinicians, prevention specialists, educators, child care providers, Family 
Resource & Youth Service Center staff, juvenile justice staff, family and 
juvenile services staff, community-based services staff, public health staff, 
families, youth, and interested community members to attend the 2019 
System of Care Academy. 

Registration available April 2019.  

For more information, email Lea.Taylor@ky.gov 

Academy updates will be available at http://systemofcareacademy.eku.edu 




